
Cochran Horse Treks 

“Future under Snowy 2” 

ATTENTION. 

Corporate Affairs Manager (Snowy Hydro) 

Manager KNP (Snowy 2 project) 

To whom it may concern. 

Cochran Horse Treks partners Peter and Judy Cochran support the concept of 

Snowy 2 and seek to work cooperatively with Snowy Hydro subject to the 

approval of terms agreed to within the feasibility study. 

Cochran Horse Treks operate in the Tantangara /Bullocks Hill area of KNP 

between October and May under licence to NPWS which is renewed annually.  

Having read the recently published Snowy Hydro News “what you can expect 

to see” page we have anticipated that there is potential for Snowy Hydro 

operations to seriously disrupt our business operations and diminish the 

unique experience of solitude and wilderness connection with nature. 

While we have identified other aspects of potential conflict including travel on 

Tantangara Road, it would be preferable for us to have the opportunity to 

identify these issues as part of the feasability study under “social impact.” 

We therefore seek consultation with both Snowy Hydro and NPWS as to future  

options so that both Snowy 2 and Cochran Horse Treks can work in harmony 

to our mutual  benefit . 

 

 

Peter Cochran 

(Principle Partner) 

17 July 2017 

 

 


